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Congressman Darrell Issa (R-Vista) released the following statement in response to the Trump
Administration's decision to end the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program:

“When President Obama unilaterally created DACA, he unlawfully overstepped his
executive authority and only put a temporary band-aid on a problem which prolonged
uncertainty for many children brought here through no fault of their own. The
Administration’s decision today puts the onus on Congress to address this challenge in the
right way: for the long-haul, with respect for our nation’s laws, a desire to enhance the
integrity of our borders, and a sense of compassion for those who were brought here in their
childhood years ago and wish to stay as productive members of our communities. I’'m eager
to get to work on a permanent fix and call on Democrats and Republicans alike to
immediately put political posturing aside and let this be a catalyst to achieve long-overdue
reforms in this important area of concern.”
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